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Headteacher: Mrs S Hamer  Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Ansbro 

 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: STAFFING UPDATE 

I wrote to you in January to update you on changes to our staffing team.  Mrs Ansbro joined us as interim 

Deputy Headteacher for the Spring Term on secondment from a primary school in Bury.  Since our return 

after February half term, she has also been teaching our Year Two class. 

I am delighted to inform you, that following a successful recruitment process, we have appointed Mrs 

Ansbro as our permanent Deputy Headteacher.  She will also continue to teach our Year Two class for the 

remainder of this academic year. 

Mrs Ansbro is a very experienced primary school teacher with leadership and SENCO experience.  She will 

also be taking over the role of SENCO following the Easter break.  I would like to thank Mrs Chambers for all 

her work as SENCO whilst she has stepped into this temporary role for the last year. 

We are looking forward to working together with your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Siân Hamer 

Headteacher 
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